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Tuesday 28th April 2020 
 

Bawdsey Manor Residential Trip 2021 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 4 children (Yr 5 from Sept 2020) 
 
 
Our Summer residential trip 2020 has had to be cancelled. We have rearranged for the 
trip to take place next Summer instead. This means that our Year 4 children (who will 
be Year 5 next year) have the opportunity to attend. The trip will take place from 
Wednesday 9th June to Friday 11th June 2021. Bawdsey Manor is a new centre for 
PGL.  It is a grade II listed building set in 144 acres of private parkland and as you can 
see in the photo sits directly on the beach. Please go onto PGL website to have a look 
at the centre – www.pgl.co.uk/parents. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.pgl.co.uk/parents


 
 
Spaces are limited and will be allocated of a first come basis. The total cost of the 
trip is £329.95.  A non-refundable deposit of £100 would need to be paid by 10th July 
2020 to confirm your child’s place. A further 7 instalments of £32.85 is to be paid 
monthly starting in September.  
 
30th September 2020   
30th October 2020 
30th November 2020 
31st December 2020 
31st January 2021 
28th February 2021 
31st March 2021 
 
All payments and consent for the trip are to be made via the Gateway App. We will not 
be able to take cash in the office.  
 
You must keep to the timetable for payments. You are welcome to pay more than one 
instalment at once to clear payment quicker.  The money is non-refundable and if the 
trip is not paid in full by 31st March 2021, your child will not be allowed to attend.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Louise Shuttleworth 
Head Teacher 
 
 


